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Dear Mr. MacDonald:

Inclosed is the U. S. Army Natick Research and Development Cormand
Quality Assurance Program for the Shipping of Radiocactive Sources
in accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR part 71.

Requestthattmsprogrambemmemdand that this Command be listed
as a user of the General Electric Model 1500 shipping cask.

A copy of the IAEA Certificate of Competent Authority No. USA/5939/B( )F
and Certificate of Compliance TC082179CR have been received from the

General Electric Company.

Smcerely,
: f{" /(‘Q./\.u% fe &/Lf\
Tncl RCBERT J. CUTHBERTSON
As stated |\  Colonel, QC /HQ
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